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Key Messages 
 

 
 

The Board of Trustees held their monthly Board Meeting on March 14, 2016.  Three key 
messages from the meeting are: 
 

(1) The Board of Trustees approved the Ten Year Facilities Plan and the Three Year Capital Plan 
which is to be submitted to Alberta Education by April 1, 2016.  Livingstone Range School 
Division engaged FWBA Architects to review the schools within the division by community.  The 
number one priority continues to be the schools in the community of Nanton, with the Lundbreck 
School and Pincher Creek Schools as priorities 2 and 3 respectively.  This plan will be available 
to view on the LRSD website on April 1, 2016. 
 

(2) Livingstone Range School Division has submitted an application for a Comprehensive School 
Health Wellness Grant through Alberta Health Services in the area of mental health, which was 
the area identified as requiring the most attention from our students in the recent Tell Them From 
Me Survey.  This Wellness Grant will target mental health in all grades 1 through 6 classrooms in 
LRSD. 
 

(3) The Inclusive Education Policy Framework was presented to the Board of Trustees and in 
keeping with our second Division Goal, Success for All Learners, it is incumbent upon each of us 
to embrace diversity and support inclusion for all learners.  Inclusion is not a program, a policy, a 
place or something you do; it is a philosophical attitude and a process of belonging. 

 

 

 April Board Meeting 

 

The next Board Meeting will be held on Monday, April 11, 2016 (change from April 12th, per 
motion 15-090, March 14, 2016).   The agenda will be posted on our website five days in 
advance of the meeting. 

 


